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18 July 2023  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers and Students, 

 

Where will your educational journey take you next? 

 

We are writing to inform you that it is not too late to apply to our sixth form, and we would 

like to extend an invitation to all interested students to join our vibrant and supportive 

community. 

 

At our sixth form, we strive to provide a nurturing environment that fosters academic 

excellence, personal growth, and prepares students for their future endeavours. We offer a 

wide range of subjects, comprehensive support systems, and numerous extracurricular 

opportunities that allow students to flourish and excel in their chosen paths. 

 

We understand that circumstances may change, and new opportunities may arise that 

prompt a reconsideration of your educational choices. Whether you have recently decided 

to pursue A-levels or Vocational courses, we welcome you to explore the possibilities our 

sixth form has to offer. 

 

Our experienced and dedicated staff are committed to ensuring every student's success. 

They will provide personalised guidance, support, and tailored learning experiences to help 

students achieve their full potential. Our curriculum is designed to challenge and inspire, 

promoting critical thinking, creativity, and independent learning. 

 

Additionally, our sixth form offers a rich extracurricular program that allows students to 

engage in sports, arts, leadership initiatives, and community service. These activities foster 

personal growth, build character, and create well-rounded individuals who are equipped to 

make a positive impact in society. As of September, we will also have a state of the art gym 

facility giving sixth form students the option to train and keep fit on site. 

 

We understand that choosing the right sixth form is an important decision, and we 

encourage you to speak with our staff, and meet our current students to get a first-hand 

experience of our vibrant community. We believe that you will be impressed by the 

opportunities and support available to help you achieve your academic and personal goals. 

We are also pleased to be offering a double dance award (equivalent of 2 A levels) for the 

first time in a number of years. 
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If you are interested in applying to our sixth form or have any questions, please  

do not hesitate to contact Mr Brennan or Dr Carter. Our staff will be delighted  

to provide you with the necessary information and guide you through the  

application process. 

 

Remember, it is never too late to embark on a new educational journey. We look forward to 

welcoming you to our sixth form community and supporting you in reaching your 

aspirations. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr Brennan 
Assistant Principal – Head of Sixth form  
 


